
UAARC Minutes 12-13-21

 W5BWC, John, opens up roll call
 19 were present
 No treasurer report, since Debbie KI5BHT is sick and 

absent
 W5BWC presented Matt, W5MSM, our vice president with

a certificate of appreciation for the club projectors
 W5BCW, John, presented a letter of thanks to Tony 

McCullough, director of marketing for URECC along with a 
$100 certified check for the URECC scholarship for the 
continued use of this nice facility

 The UAARC club gave away a couple of MTC gift 
certificates for door prizes

 JoAnn KA5AZK provided a couple of beautiful jar candles 
for the YL door prizes

 The Christmas Party was enjoyed by all!


